
Successful “Rigging” Seminar

Held at Club

On Feb. 9, 2023 at the Clubhouse, Steve White gave an excellent 
presentation on “Rigging” as part of our Boating Education and Skills 
series. In addition to being our very own Rear Commodore, Steve is one of 
the coast’s most respected professional riggers and runs his own rigging 
company, SW Rigging.


The seminar was well-attended (by about 20 attendees) and was extremely 
informative and practical.  According to one attendee, the combination of 
graphics and “real objects” that Steve presented was very effective.  His 
approach was extremely practical for sailors who want to do their own 
rigging assessments and be able to make repairs before something dire 
happens!  The presentation overall received rave reviews and much 
appreciation.  


Kudos also go to the organizing team of Cheri and Stewart Reid, who have 
been working with Fleet Captain Cruising John Lugsdin to present these 
off-season seminars for members.  Anyone with ideas or offers for further 
presentations can contact the Reids at courses@saltspringsailing.ca.

mailto:courses@saltspringsailing.ca

